
KAP Cancellation & Refund Policy 

Cancellation: if you cannot attend a workshop or online class, you may immediately 
notify the instructor and ask to transfer to a future class or workshop with the same 
instructor. 
In the rare event that an instructor must reschedule a workshop, students may similarly 
ask to take either an online class with the same instructor, or a future workshop with 
the same instructor. 

POLICY ON REFUNDS: As of 11/11/11, we offer no longer offer refunds, only credits 
to transfer into a later session of the same online class, workshop, or intensive with 
the same instructor. If you are registered for a workshop, you may transfer to a future 
workshop or to an online class, and if you register for an online class, you may transfer 
to take the same material online or in a workshop in the future. This is true for all of 
our classes and workshops. You may request special dispensation to take the class 
with a different instructor, but please understand that registrations pay the instructors 
or their companies directly. There are no refunds on personal shaktipat sessions. 

Due to a large number of abuses during the recent fiscal downturn, we no longer offer 
a money-back guarantee on new registrations… 

A recent plague of individuals registering with the intention of downloading the 
supplemental course materials for free, then demanding a refund without actually 
attending the interactive course, even doing chargebacks without attending, has made 
it impossible to continue offering the guarantee. 

Our guarantee was a good faith offer, and for years it was honored and rarely abused 
by registrants. In recent months, that has changed. We work very hard on behalf of 
our students, past, present, and future, both during the course, and offering hours of 
follow-up afterwards. We will not tolerate dishonest dealings with our time and 
materials. 

Intellectual Property: 

All text, video, and audio, both pre-recorded and live, included as a part of the course, 
including text and audio/video chats, is copyrighted, and made available only to the 
individual who has paid for the course, for personal use only. Materials are not to be 
duplicated, ripped, re-uploaded, bit-torrented or otherwise fileshared, shared on 
forums or private servers, or played for other individuals, groups, or the general public, 
without the express written permission of the author(s) and copyright holder(s). No 
individuals are to represent themselves as teachers, instructors, or facilitators of these 
materials without being formally certified as such by the first generation of KAP 
instructors certified by Dr. Morris, and acknowledged publicly on this site as such… 

 


